
Mass Intentions 
Monday, August 7 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………...Jose Rafael Davila Rexach 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………...Steve Kolakowski Sr. 

Tuesday, August 8 
       7:30 AM  Holy Trinity...………...Bernard Kleimeier 

     12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..William J. Dineen Sr. 

Wednesday, August 9 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………James Monnin 

     12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..John & Steve Shampton 

Thursday, August 10 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….Mary Ellen Hoefler 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….…..Earl & Mardella Martin 

Friday, August 11 
     7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Barbara Handley 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….…..Darrel Francis 

Saturday, August 12 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel………….....Bernadino Rocco 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………...Teodoro Martin 

      4:30 PM  St. Joseph……………...Steve Gillotti 

      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………..……Fredrick Pavelka 

Sunday, August 13 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………...For our parishioners 

    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………….......For our parishioners 

    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..For our parishioners 

    11:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Rosella East 
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:    
1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-13a; Ps 85:9-14; Rom 9:1-5; Mt 14:22-33 

 

 
 

 

Confession Schedule 
 

Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Annie Foos 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 August 6, 2017 

The Transfiguration of the Lord 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Pastoral Associate: Deacon Matthew Keller, C.PP.S.  

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


PASTOR’S PEN 

 
Today is the Feast of the Transfiguration of the Lord. Today we 

recall that day when Jesus lead Peter, James, and John up a high 

mountain. We recall Jesus’ face shining like the sun, his clothes 

shining white as light, the appearance of Moses and Elijah. We 

remember the casting cloud and the voice that came from the 

cloud. The Transfiguration is a celebration of the glory and king-

ship of Jesus.   

 

A few years ago I discovered a different view of this story. A few 

days before Halloween, in a scripture class, the professor invited 

me to closely study this story. As I read this story verse for verse, 

and word for word, in the midst of studying and reflecting on the 

glory of Jesus, the shining face, the bright white clothes, the ap-

pearance of Moses and Elijah, the casting cloud, and the voice 

from the cloud. I thought wow, all the elements are here for a 

good Halloween story. Think about it for a minute, a person’s 

face and clothes turns bright as light, the casting cloud, and the 

voice coming from the cloud, all the makings of a scary scene, 

yet it is in the midst of being afraid when the disciples experience 

the glory of Christ.  

 

The Transfiguration story is one 

of my favorite scripture stories. 

What I like about this story is it 

occurs at a turning point in the 

gospel. Just prior to this we have 

the scripture where Jesus first pre-

dicts his passion, the one where 

Peter responds, God forbid such 

things will happen. We also have 

Jesus laying out the price of disci-

pleship, of taking up our cross and 

following him. Two messages that 

were difficult for the disciples to hear. From this Jesus led Peter, 

James, and John up the mountain for a glimpse of his glory. After 

this glimpse of glory they continued with Jesus, experiencing 

Jesus healing the boy with a demon,  the transformation of the 

bread and wine into Jesus’ body and blood, their departing from 

Jesus in the garden when he was arrested, and to the resurrection 

when Jesus returns to the disciples. The Transfiguration is placed 

at a turning point in the gospel.  

  

Turning points or transitions are a part of life. We each reach 

moments of transition throughout our lives, when a young child 

goes to school for the first time, moving away to go to college, 

that first job or a change of job, empty nest syndrome, retirement, 

and preparing to meet the Lord at the end of our lives here on 

earth. Life is full of periods of transition which can be exciting 

and glorious, but also a bit overwhelming, even scary like the 

Halloween story. Yet it is in these moments of change, like the 

disciples on top of the mountain, that we encounter the glory of 

God at work in our lives.  

 
I am transitioning as a newly ordained deacon and yes there is a 

lot of excitement and nervousness in this new role in the church. 

At the same time the glory of God continues to reveal itself to 

me. This glory has been coming to me in the form of your warm 

welcome to this Pastoral Region and for this I am most grateful. 
 

                                                                     Deacon Matt Keller 

REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is celebrated 

on Tuesday, August 15th. Mass times will be Monday,  

August 14th at 5:15 p.m. at Emmanuel and Tuesday, August 

15th at 7:30 a.m. at Emmanuel, 12:00 p.m. at St. Joseph and  

6:00 p.m. at Holy Trinity. 

 

The Marriage Ministry of Region 7 parishes invites you to 

join us Saturday, August 12th for a romantic river adventure 

on the Little Miami River! Meet at River's Edge Outfitters, 

3928 US 42, Waynesville at 2 p.m. for the 3 p.m. trip. Please 

be on time, as the shuttle bus does not wait for late comers. 

It will take about 2-3 hours to complete this 3.5 mile trip 

down the river, depending on how many stops you and your 

sweetie choose to make along the way to swim, picnic or 

just relax.  
 

IMPORTANT: Visit www.riversedgeoutfitters.com to book 

your canoe or tandem kayak for a 3 p.m. trip on the "Blue 

Jacket's Best" (3.5 mile) course as soon as possible to ensure 

equipment reservation. The price is $45 per couple. Please   

e-mail Anna Earl (anna.earl7@gmail.com) with questions. 
 

Mark your calendars for the second Saturday of each month 

when we alternate between a social event and a formational 

event designed for fun and enrichment of your marriage (or 

future marriage.) On September 9th, we return to a forma-

tional evening event. You won’t want to miss it! 

 

Golden Anniversary Mass 2017 - Married couples  

celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary in 2017 are  

invited to gather at Our Lady of Immaculate Conception 

Church, Dayton on August 12th for a special Mass cele-

brated by Archbishop Dennis Schnurr. All are welcome!  

No RSVP necessary. 

 

Catholic Ministry Appeal.  A Mass of Thanksgiving for the 

Catholic Ministry Appeal will be celebrated on Sunday,  

August 13th at St. Paul Catholic Church, Englewood, at the 

10:30 a.m. Mass. All are welcome to participate and give 

thanks for the success of this year’s appeal. 

 

Weekend of Discovery… A Lifetime of Love! You’re in-

vited to attend a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend, 

where married couples can get away from jobs, kids, chores, 

and phones—and focus only on each other. If you’d like 

greater depth, growth, and enrichment in your relationship, 

you’ll like the difference a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

weekend can make! The upcoming Marriage Encounter 

weekends are:  
 

September 22-24, St. Joseph Parish, Cold Spring, KY 

(non-residential; full content weekend with participants re-

turning home each evening, no overnight stay.) 
 

October 20-22, Our Lady of the Holy Spirit Center, Nor-

wood, OH 
 

November 3-5, Spiritual center of Maria Stein, Maria 

Stein, OH 
 

For more information or to register, contact Dave or Jan 

Stockelman, 513-251-1940 or 800-547-1251 code00 or 

dj2378@fuse.net or www.esharing.org. 

http://www.riversedgeoutfitters.com
mailto:anna.earl7@gmail.com
mailto:dj2378@fuse.net
http://www.esharing.org


  

 

Prayer List 
Larry Byrd                   Parker Cianciola        Joan Hicks                 

Bernard Chachula        Craig Hathaway         Peggy McCarley 

Sr. Montiel Rosenthal, S.C.                            Evelyn Varmuza 

Randy Rosenthal         James & Margaret Rodeghero 

 

Consider Making Gifts of Stock or Mutual Fund Shares  

Donating shares of stock or mutual funds that have increased in 

value may benefit both your parish and provide personal 

financial benefits. Depending on your age, it may be beneficial 

for you to contribute assets directly from a retirement savings 

plan. For more information on making such gifts please contact 

Brother Matt at the Parish Office. 

 

Emmanuel Parish CCD program 

Our parish CCD program begins Saturday, September 9th. 

Classes are from 9:30 to 11:00. We have classes for children in 

kindergarten through 8th grade. If you would like your 2nd 

grader to receive the sacraments of First Penance and First 

Communion this coming year, you must notify the parish by 

completing a CCD registration form.  

  

Interested in Becoming Catholic? 
Are you ready to become a member of the Catholic Church? Or 

would like some information about the process? Or maybe you 

know someone who might be interested in becoming Catholic. 

Emmanuel Parish will offer RCIA classes beginning in the fall. 

There are cards by the bulletins in the back of church--please 

take one and pass it on. For more information, please contact 

Brother Matt at brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com.  

 

100th Anniversary Year of Our Lady of Fatima 
In honor of this anniversary year there will be a shrine set up in 

church with an image of Our Lady of Fatima. Those who wish 

to share in the plenary indulgence granted by Pope Francis for 

this Jubilee Year can visit the shrine on the 13th of each month 

between May and October. Instructions and other prayer 

materials will be available at the shrine. In this jubilee year may 

we follow Our Lady’s request for penance, prayer and devotion 

to her Immaculate Heart.  

  

Psalms Bible Study:  At the heart of the Bible are the Psalms, 

prayers from God that help us learn to pray. The Holy Spirit 

inspired them. Israel sang them. Christ himself prayed them, as 

did our Blessed Mother. These sacred hymns become our 

heartfelt response to God's loving and wondrous deeds for us.  

Their words captivate the imagination and draw us into a deeply 

personal encounter with God. The LAST day to register for the 

discounted price of $15 is August 10th. Please see flyers in back 

of Church for ALL the details. 

  

 

 

Welcome To Our Newly Registered Parishioners, Sam Sawaya, 

Brittany Butler and Evan Pitts.  

 

School Supplies – As has become our tradition, we are collecting 

school supplies for children in the Dayton City School who are 

unable to afford to purchase them. There will be bins in the back 

of church starting next Sunday to accept your donations of pencils, 

ballpoint pens, loose leaf paper, crayons (16 count or larger), two 

pocket folders, soft binders and wide ruled tablets. 

 

The Corner Cupboard, 504 Xenia Avenue always counts on 

caring, friendly volunteers to staff the store. Do you fill the bill? 

Please contact Wilma for additional information at 937-252-5491 

or email corner cupboard504@gmail.com. 

 

Interested in free college tuition? 
The University of Dayton Dining Services has over 30 full time - 

9 month positions available. For more information contact Barb 

Gilbert at 937-673-4616. 

 

Craft Evening in preparation for the Craft Booth at the Bazaar, 

will start up on Monday, August 14 in the cafeteria at Trinity 

Center. The time: 4:30 to 7:30 p.m. Everyone interested in helping 

make crafts (you do not have to be super crafty) is welcome to 

come and help. Please bring any ideas you may have for crafts to 

this first meeting so we can plan our time together. Just in case, 

bring your favorite crafting tools. Thank you.  

 

A Polka Mass will be celebrated by Father Bill Myers at the 

Germanfest Picnic on Sunday, August 13, at 10:00 a.m.. Music 

will be provided by the Alpen Echos Polka Band and the Dayton 

Liederkranz Turner Choir (with assistance by some Holy Trinity 

parishioners). The Germanfest Picnic takes place on August 11, 12 

and 13 at RiverScape MetroPark. All are invited to attend. 

Admission is free. 

 

Remember Them in Your Prayers 
Please keep our elderly, sick and homebound in your prayers. 

Knowing that Trinitarians are praying for them means a lot. If you 

or a family member is going into the hospital, please call the 

parish offices and let us know. We are no longer informed by the 

hospital of admissions. 

 

Would you be interested in helping plan fund raising activities 

for the parish and serving on our Parish Pastoral Council? If so, 
please call Sam Eckhart (902-9711) and speak with him about 

involvement. 
 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for July 30, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:                 Budget               Collection 

                                               $7920.00              $6185.00 

YTD excess or deficit:    ($6225.00) 

St. Vincent DePaul:               $   618.50 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.   

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for July 30, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget Collection 

                                             $6100.00             $2656.00 

YTD excess or (deficit):      $2390.56 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Holy Trinity 

Catholic Church 

mailto:brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com
mailto:cupboard504@gmail.com


 

  

 

AVAILABLE POSITION:  UD Campus Ministry - Campus 

Minister for Liturgy and Sacraments 
Is responsible for developing and coordinating the Rite of 

Christian Initiation of Adults for students, faculty, and staff, 

coordinating the preparation process and celebration of the Rite of 

the Sacrament of Confirmation, and supervising the part-time 

wedding coordinator. This is an eleven month position (10 months 

full-time, 2 months half-time) with full benefits. Salary 

commensurate with experience. Immediate start date preferred, but 

negotiable. See full description/qualifications and submit cover 

letter, resume and list of references at http://jobs.udayton.edu/

postings/23834. Deadline to submit is August 14, 2017.  

 

The Bergamo Center for Lifelong Learning will be offering 

courses in Spiritual Direction/Companioning each Tuesday 

evening from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm beginning Oct. 10th. Instructors 

are experienced Spiritual Directors from around the Cincinnati 

Archdiocese. The cost for the program is $300 per semester. Call 

Barb Kozlowski 937-426-2363 or barbk@bergamocenter.org. 
 

Elizabeth’s New Life Center is in need of medical professionals 

to volunteer in our Women’s Centers. If you are an M.D., D.O., 

LPN, RN, Nurse practitioner, Physician’s Assistant or RDMS 

please consider giving a few hours of your time. Call 937-226-

7414 or email tmiller@elizabethnewlife.org. 
 

Retrouvaille—A Lifeline for Married Couples 

The next program will begin the weekend of Sept. 8-10, 2017. 

Retrouvaille is a Catholic sponsored, confidential program open to 

all faiths. It offers a chance to rediscover yourself, and your 

spouse. It is for couples that have experienced a breakdown in 

communication, become unloving and uncaring, thinking of 

separation or divorce or who are separated. Visit 

helpourmarriage.org. 

 

 
 

 

Welcome to St. Joseph Parish! 

We’re delighted you’ve decided to join us.  
 

Kenneth & Carol Boutwell 

Vera Bowie 
Virgilia Lenning 

Kenneth Marchal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Serving the Dayton Catholic  

Community since 1872 
 

(937) 293-1221 
calvarycemeterydayton.org 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
           The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

           1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

           Phone 937-298-8664 Fax 937-298-4516 

          sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL-RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

                 MartyFoos                 mfoos@gplawdayton.com 

             937-913-0200                 201 East Sixth Street  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 

rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   
 

Bobby Deppen             Jim Peacock            Tony Riggs      

Jennifer Grant                                                              

 Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders               Cody Landers       Tim Melvin            

Michael Borgert               Greg Marcus         David Musgrove 

Nick Borton                     Alex McGarvey     Jessica Pruitt 

Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles  Zachary McIntyre  Susan Varmuza     

Gary Eilers                       Matthew Melvin     

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for July 30, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Collection 

                                                 $5732.50 

Charity:         $  784.00 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler DePascale 

  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 

  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 

  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 

  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 

Place your ad here 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 

267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 

(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

Join us for Coffee and Donuts  

following the 10:00 Mass next   

Sunday in the school cafeteria. 

All are welcome. 

http://jobs.udayton.edu/postings/23834
http://jobs.udayton.edu/postings/23834
mailto:barbk@bergamocenter.org
mailto:tmiller@elizabethnewlife.org
helpourmarriage.org
calvarycemeterydayton.org
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:mfoos@gplawdayton.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com
http://www.bainbridgehall.org

